The Pines Condominiums
Annual Meeting

January 19, 2016

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m.

Present:

President: Carl Buckman

Vice President: Carol Sandelin

Treasure: Ruth Moeller

Secretary: Rachel King

Member at Large: Roseada Wohner

Absent: Bill Haley Property Management.

11 guest represented 10 units.

Treasures’ Repost was approved and posted.

The floor was opened for owner questions and
concerns. Some items were:

Leaking Windows




Elevator in building four.
Water shut off valves.
Security Lights

Snow Removal.

Carl will be addressing these questions with
the appropriate persons.

Two outgoing members of the board are
Ruth Moeller
Roseada Wohner

Big thank you to these ladies for their time and
service to our community.

The new appointed members to the board are
lan Schuler in building 6

Joe Russo in building 5

Owner were dismissed and the new board met
to appoint offices for 2016




The new board for 2016 is the following
President - Carl Buckman
Vice-President - lan Schuler

Treasure - Joe Russo

Secretary — Rachel King

Member at Large - Carol Sandlin.

Meeting Adjourned at 8:30 p.m.

Submitted by
Rachel King.




